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       Website: www.glenwood-h.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Issue 1 - 7 February  2019 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  

Special points of 
interest: 
 

 Year 12, 2018 

Formal (front cover) 

 Year 7, 2019 
InTouch—6-9pm 

 School Photographs-

19 Feb & 21 Feb 

 Year 7 Vaccinations  

 Library News 

 GHS Clubs & extra-
curricular activities  

 Calendar  

 Year 7, 2020 

Information Evening 
25 February 6pm 

 Year 7, 2020 Gifted 

& Talented  
Information Evening  
4 March 6pm  

 P & C Meeting –7pm 

All Welcome 

 Swimming Carnival 

 Parenting Ideas 

 BYOD  

A big welcome to all parents and students to the 2019 academic 
year, after what I hope was a restful and enjoyable holiday. I 
especially welcome our new parents who have children 
commencing at Glenwood for the first time this year. I sincerely 
hope your involvement with Glenwood will be happy and beneficial. 

A large school can sometimes sound intimidating.  Some people 
could think that the bigger you are the less personal, tailored or 

connected you could be. That is not the case here at Glenwood. I believe that the 
old adage, that it takes a village to raise productive members of society, is very 
much the case with Glenwood. With close to 1500 students in the school we are 
like a small village. We pride ourselves on reaching every individual as much as 
possible. We try hard to tailor our time, our resources and our programs so that 
every student is valued known, valued and care for.    

Outstanding HSC Results 

I am so thrilled and proud to 
inform you of the HSC results 
of our 2018 HSC class. They 
were magnificent. And they 
were so well-deserved. Our 
Dux was Nicky with an ATAR 
of 99.75. Nicky had a broad 
pattern of study – 
Mathematics Extension 1, 
English (Advanced), Legal 
Studies, Economics and 
Modern History. With Band 
6s all of her courses, Nicky 
was rewarded for her hard 
work and sharp intellect. Close on Nicky’s heels was Lesi, with an ATAR of 99.35. 
Lesi also studied a broad range of subjects – English as a Second Language, 
Chemistry, Physics, Mathematics Extension 2 – and also gained three Band 6s 
and one Band 5s. 

Congratulations to Keziah for coming 5th in the state in Society and Culture. This is 

a massive achievement for both her and her class teacher Ms Kearney. 

It is also worth noting that we had 14 students with an ATAR above 90, 44 of our 
students were placed on the Honour Roll and 74 students acknowledged on the 
NESA Distinguished Achievers List. This list acknowledges students that received 
the highest band possible for one or more courses. 
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Mr Burgess is replacing Ms 
Levitt in English whilst she 
is on maternity leave 

We will continue to maintain our focus on ensuring our students can achieve the best possible 
results they can in their HSC.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the teachers of this fantastic school. The 
teaching staff at Glenwood High School is amongst the best I have ever worked with and 
thoroughly prepare students for the HSC examinations and the future ahead. Many of our students 
gained University entry and are very happy with the tertiary courses they have been able to access.  
In the upcoming weeks all Head Teachers have been analysing the data from the HSC results with 
their faculty and celebrating successes and reflecting on performances. I too will be sitting down 
with my Director in the next couple of weeks analysing our data. 

High Achievers Assembly 
 
Next Thursday we will hold our High Achievers Assembly. It will be wonderful opportunity to 
celebrate successes with students from the class of 2018. We look forward to welcoming our 
special guests, the high achieving students, their parents/caregivers, families and friends. It will 
give Year 11 and 12 an opportunity to witness this celebration. To celebrate someone else’s 
success can be motivational and inspirational. 

New Staff to the Glenwood ‘village’ 
 
We have had a small number of changes among the teaching staff. I welcome the new teachers to 

our village. I know they will find this a wonderful place to teach.   

 

 

Mr Vlismas is filling a 
vacancy in HSIE due to 
the substantive HT 
being seconded to 
NESA  

Mr Arnold joins the 
Mathematics faculty whilst 
Ms Mehdi is on leave. 

Ms Raghunath joins the 
Computing faculty whilst Ms 
Callaghan is working with the 
department’s Technology for 
Learning Directorate 
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School Development Day 
 
Staff started off the year on Tuesday 29 January with our first School Development Day for the 
year. The first half of the day we had a registered psychologist, Jocelyn Brewer, present to the staff 
on ‘Digital nutrition and the psychology of teenage brain’. Jocelyn has had over 13 years’ 
experience in public education as both a teacher and school counsellor. In 2013 she created Digital 
Nutrition to help guide best-practice, balanced tech use and healthy relationships with digital 
devices. She has built a media profile and regularly comment in the media on a range of issues and 
present to various groups about the impacts of technology and digital wellbeing.  
 
The last part of the day was spent on both mandatory training and faculties coming together to plan 
for the upcoming term. 

 

Spirit Week 
 
This week we celebrated a Spirit Week which was a great week of 
lunchtime fun for all our students, coordinated by the amazing 
Glenwood High School Prefects. It was wonderful to see so many 
enthusiastic students involved in all activities, with House Points 
won for each entrant. The Prefects worked very hard to make the 
week a success and deserves a special thank you for making 
Glenwood such an enjoyable place to be.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our student leadership team and also thank the P&C 
who donated the Spirit Week prizes. 

 
Year 7 
 
Year 7 have definitely embraced their new home. I have managed to visit quite a few of their class 
in the first two weeks. It is with great pleasure that I can assure all parents that all the year 7 
classes are very settled and on task. I am looking forward to visiting even more classes in the 
upcoming weeks. 
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Uniform  
 
It was really pleasing at our recent assemblies and see our students return for the beginning of the 
academic year so well attired. Students looked marvellous in crisp new shirts and appropriate black 
leather shoes. It is now most important that this wonderful standard be maintained throughout the 
year. Parental support of our school uniform policy is vital to maintaining this high standard. 
 
School Contributions  
 
Currently we are in the process of sending out invoices for 2019 fees. The invoice contained full 
costing of elective fees and general contributions. I thank those families who have already paid the 
invoices. Subject contributions are used to purchase consumables for use in class. The general 
contributions are used to fund the extras we all would like our children to have and that are not 
provided for in government funding, such as on-site technology support, extra staffing in the 
Learning Centre and improved outdoor facilities. 
 
Fees are necessary for student electives to continue in their current format, while the general 
contribution supports a variety of student programs and needs, including the purchase of the most 
appropriate texts and resources to support student learning. Parents will note the P&C contribution, 
which is also included on these schedules. The P&C funds have been used to support the school. I 
have included a list of what the P&C contributions have been used for in 2018. They included: the 
purchasing of televisions that have been cabled throughout the school with regular daily notices to 
keep our students informed; Presentation Day; Wellbeing programs, Support Spirit Week and 
Australian Business Week.  
 
It is most fortunate our parents and community do so strongly support the school and value the 

education their sons and daughters receive. We need this support to continue in 2019. 
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Congratulations Patrick Gleeson 
 
Congratulations to Patrick who was the recipient one of the 2019 Blacktown City Australia Day 
Awards. He was awarded with the Young Citizen of the Year. Patrick was acknowledged for his leader-
ship as school captain of Glenwood High School plus for the implementation of the McMaster’s Shield 
that he implemented for children with special needs. Patrick was also acknowledged for the instigating 
the Ignite Youth forum.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Cooler Classrooms Initiative 
 
Originally Glenwood HS did not meet the criteria for the Cooler Classroom project, however, we were 
able to submit an application to be re considered be School Infrastructure NSW. Last year the school’s 
application was successful.  
 
I have received many parental inquires, especially with the extremely hot days we had during Week 1, 
about when the air conditioning units would be installed. I contacted School Infrastructure to see if I 
could get any answers for you all. They replied with this:  
 
“Thank you for contacting the Cooler Classrooms program.  As you are aware, the Fund is part of the 
NSW Government’s record $500 million, five-year program to improve thermal comfort and indoor air 
quality in learning spaces and libraries across NSW government schools.  The Cooler Classrooms pro-
gram is in addition to the NSW Government’s usual asset maintenance program. 
 
The first step in this process involves undertaking due diligence at schools. This is a critical step in de-
termining the required and appropriate scope of work at each school. 
 
Due diligence includes but is not limited to assessing: 
 

 the condition, fitness for purpose and remaining useful life of any existing air cooling, air 
conditioning and heating equipment; 

 electrical infrastructure capacity; and 
 building condition, including other factors such as heritage considerations. 

 
We will be finalising the tranche lists over the coming month and will be able to provide more clarity on 
timing once this is completed.” 
 
Mmm…I think that means that ‘it won’t happen overnight, but it will happen’. Sorry I could not give you 
more information about the project. 
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NSW SENIOR SECONDARY STUDENT CONCESSION CARD—2019  

 

All students 16 years or over, are required to travel with a Senior Secondary Student Concession 
Card when travelling on a Child/Youth Opal card or concession paper ticket. 

Please apply to the front office student counter at recess or lunch time for processing 
your 2019 NSW Senior Secondary Student Concession Card. 

If you are 16 years or older, you are eligible to receive a NSW Senior Secondary Student 
Concession Card. 

Proof of age and NSW senior secondary student concession cards permit students to travel at 
concession rates on the following services: 

 Sydney Trains 

 State Transit and privately operated buses 

 Government ferries 
 
This card will also entitle the holder to purchase a child/youth opal card and a concession fare on 
NSW Train services. 

Concession Cards do not provide for concession travel on special, premium, charter or Special 
Event services or privately operated services (such as long distance coaches and tourism 
services). 

PROOF OF AGE CARD - School students under 16 years of age who appear more mature 
allows student to travel using a child/youth Opal card in the Opal network. If you require a proof 

of age card please apply at recess and lunchtime at the front office - student counter.  

The Redgum                                                                                                                                                 Issue 1  - 7 February  2019 

Congratulaltions 
 
Due to an error on our behalf Ayush from Year 11 was not acknowledged in the Presentation Day 
program at the end of last year.  We would like to congratulate Ayush for being 1st in Software Design 
and Development for the preliminary course.  

 

Mrs Sonja Anderson 
Principal  

 
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Glenwood High School has been running Australian Mathematics Competition (AMC) every year 
since 2005. It is run by University of Canberra at the beginning of Term 3 where students from not 
just Australia-wide but also from more than 30 countries attempt the same problem. Students from 
year 7 to 12 are asked to solve 30 problems in 75 minutes. The problems are designed to test 
mathematical thinking and become more difficult through the competition, thus challenging even the 
most gifted students.   
 
Mr Prasad, a passionate Mathematics teacher, has been co-ordinating this event every year. His 
countless hours of organisation and promotion of this event had resulted in 189 Glenwood students 
participating in the competition this year, the highest number school has seen so far. The result has 
been very pleasing with 75 students receiving Credit, 23 Distinctions and one year nine student 
receiving a High Distinction - Zane  

AUSTRALIAN MATHEMATICS COMPETITION (AMC) 

The students who received Distinctions are: 

Year 7, 2018 Nikhil Year 9, 2018 Amarveer 

  Rohan   Gurleen 

  Banuja   Andrew 

Year 8, 2018 Martine   Ishnoor 

  Vijramjit   Luke 

  Afreen Year 10, 2018 Hania 

  Shaan   Ebony 

  Ipsita Year 11, 2018 Rabie 

  Madison   Ajay 

  Nathan Year 12, 2018 Lauren 

  Adhiti   Luke 

  Chelaka     

Zehra Mehdi 
Head Teacher Mathematics 
Glenwood High School | Forman Ave 
Glenwood NSW 2768  
Tel: 02 9629 9577 |Fax: 02 9629 2796 |  
email: zehra.mehdi1@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

mailto:zehra.mehdi1@det.nsw.edu.au
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30th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers,  

 
Publishing Student Photographs 

 
To promote the outstanding work that students produce at Glenwood High School, we often display 
student work and/or photos in public areas, including newsletters, the internet and media. In the past we 
have sought your permission for “Publication of Students’ work or Photographs.”  
 
The school/DEC may publish information about your child for the purposes of sharing his/her 
experiences with other students, informing the school and broader community about school and student 
activities and recording student participation in noteworthy projects or community service.  
 
The communications in which your child’s information may be published include but are not limited to:  

 

 Public websites of the DEC including the school website.  

 DEC publications including the school newsletter, annual school magazine and school report, 
promotional material published in print and electronically including on the Glenwood High School 
website.  

 Official DEC and school social media accounts on networks such as YouTube, Facebook and 
Instagram. 

 
Parents should be aware that when information is published on public websites and social media 
channels it can be linked to by third parties and may be discoverable online for a number of years, if not 
permanently. Search engines may also cache or retain copies of published information.  

 
I DO NOT GIVE PERMISSION TO PUBLISH 

 
If you DO NOT consent to your child’s photograph being published, please complete the slip below and 
return it to the school by Friday, 15th February 2019.  
 
Kind regards,  
Mrs Sonja Anderson 
Principal 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Attention: The Principal, Glenwood High School    Due: 15th February 2019 
 
I, ______________________________________________, DO NOT give permission for my child’s 
photograph to be published or for my child to be photographed.  
Child’s Name: __________________________________________   Year: ______________ 
 
Signature of Parent / Caregiver: ____________________________ Date:______________ 
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WELCOME TO GLENWOOD HS LIBRARY! 
 

HOURS The Library is open from 8.10am to 3.00pm. It is open both recess and lunch, except 
for Friday recess. 

 

ID CARDS Your ID card is made from the school photos, and will be available by the end of 
first term. Please have it with you at all times. Your first card is free of charge.  

 

BORROWING Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 may borrow three fiction and three nonfiction books at a time. 
Years 11 and 12 may borrow five fiction and five nonfiction. All may borrow 
audiobooks and ebooks which can be found on the Oliver news page or the 
wheelers website. 

 
 Most books and magazines are due back in two weeks. There is also borrowing 

permitted over the holidays. 
 
NEW BOOKS We are happy to purchase your suggestions of book and magazine titles for the 

Library. There is a suggestion box near the security gates, which is checked 
regularly. 

 
COMPUTERS The Library computers are used for schoolwork only. 
 
 The TSO in the Library, and Mr Lewis in the Eastern staffroom can help with your 

computer or internet passwords. 
 
 Printing costs 10c per page for black and white, and 50c per page for colour. New 

students get a $2 print balance on enrolment. This amount should be topped up 
regularly at the office, as you cannot print if there are insufficient funds for the 
job. 

 
 You can ask the library staff to print for you, when your print balance is too low, 

however the price will be doubled. 
 
PHOTOCOPYING Photocopying costs 20c a page. Staff will copy for you. 
 

EXPECTATIONS You must have something to do and allow other people to do what they came to 
do without being disturbed. 

 
 If you have group work to do, please use the Connected Classroom, whenever it 

is available, to minimise noise in the library. 
 

HOMEWORK CENTRE operates on Tuesday afternoons from 3.00 – 4.00pm to help students with 
assignments, homework & missed work. There will be teachers available to help you. 

 
CHESS CLUB Chess club operates on a Tuesday at lunchtime in the back area of the library. 
 

PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE [PRC]   All students who complete the PRC will receive a certificate 
from the Premier of New South Wales. Students will be shown how to complete 
their reading logs online. Glenwood High School also run our own Reading Challenge, 
please see the Library staff. 

 
LIBRARY STAFF     Mrs Achar, Mrs Jackson, Mrs Brackley, Mrs North  & Mrs Anderson will be happy     
                             to help you. 
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LIBRARY NEWS  
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Welcome back to a new school year.  

 

 
This year, all Year 7 students will be regularly bringing home their Book Club catalogue from school. It is packed-full of 
awesome books and products at affordable Club prices. For all other year groups, if you would like a copy, please come to 

 
Book Club provides your family with a fun and convenient way of bringing the best in children's literature into your home, 
while also helping to bridge the important class-to-home reading gap. 

 
We have exciting titles from best-selling authors, popular titles and series we know kids love, as well as products that make 
perfect gifts, and books for younger siblings who may not be at school yet, so don’t forget to check in your child’s 

Issue 1 will be sent out through the students towards the end of Week 2 and will be due on Friday 15th February. 

Not only are you helping your children, you are also helping your school—20% of your spend goes back to your school in 
valuable Scholastic Rewards. 
 
We will be keeping you in the LOOP throughout 2019 with more exciting offers and recommended reads. So stay tuned! 
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  GHS Clubs and extra-curricular activities 2019   

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Before 
School 

SciHelp 
Yr 11 Chemistry & 
E&ES 
E1 (Mr Hussain) 

 Fitness 
7:30 – 8.150am 
Top of C Block Yr 10-
12 Students (Mrs 
Davies) 
 

Breathing Space  
8:10 – 8:30am 
CC in Library (Mrs 
Achar) 
 

  

Recess SciHelp (Wk B) 
Y7-10 Science 
E1 (Ms Wiyana) 
 

    

Lunch MathsHelp 
P8 (Mrs Brahe) 
 

GHS Choir 
C2 (Mr Herne)  

 
SciHelp (Wk A) 
Yr11&12 Physics 
Yr7-10 Science 
E1 (Mr Hussain & 
Ms McLeay) 

Chess Club & 
Board Games 
CR1 (Mr Millard & 
Mr Walker) 
 

MathsHelp 
P8 (Mrs Brahe) 
 

Chill Chat 
Colour  
Top of B Block (Ms 
Powell) 
 

 Sisterhood 
Top of D Block (Ms 
Ruzic) 
 

MathsHelp 
P8 (Mrs Brahe) 

 

JAM 
Top B Block (Ms 
Cummins / Mr 
Dizon) 

  

After 
School 

 Homework 
Centre - All 
3-4pm Library (Mrs 
Fleurant) 
 

Senior Dance 
Ensemble  
(Yr 10, 11&12) 

3-4.30pm J6 (Miss 
Taylor) 
 

Art Club (Yr 7&8) 
3.10-4.30pm Art 
workshop, J Block 
(Mrs McDonald) 
 

Cycling on M7 
3.30pm – 4.30pm 
approx. Meet at 
back carpark gate 
(Mr Cyreszko) 
 

School Band  
2:50-4pm Music Prac 
Room (Mr Herne & 
Miss Cross) 
 

Intermediate 
Dance Ensemble 

(Yr 8&9) 
3-4.30pm J6 (Miss 
Taylor) 

Makers & 
Robotics Club 
3-5pm iCentre (Mr 
Lewis) 
 

Minecraft Club  
3-5pm iCentre (Mr 
Lewis) 

 
 

Junior Dance 
Ensemble  
(Yr 7&8) 
3-4:30pm J6 (Miss 
Taylor) 
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Refer to either our website/facebook or school  
app for further information  

 

Please note dates are correct at time of publishing   

 
 

CALENDAR  
TERM 1, 2019 

Week 3B 
 
Monday  11 February  OnStage Exhibition Year 11/12 Drama students    
     Year 7 InTouch—6-9pm 
Tuesday 12 February  Senior Ensemble  Audition—Yrs 10-12 
Thursday 14 February   High Achievers Assembly  -9.30am 
     Secondary Girls Volleyball Trials 
Friday  15 February  Secondary Baseball Trials 

Week 4A 
 
Monday  18 February  Secondary Tennis Trials 15/s Open  
     Secondary Golf Match Play  
Tuesday 19 February  School Photographs—Yrs 10,11 12 & staff    
Thursday 21 Thursday  School photographs—Yrs 7, 8 & 9 +siblings 
     Secondary Boys Volleyball Trials  
Friday   22 February  School Swimming Carnival—Competitors only 

Week 5B 
 
Monday  25 February  Year 7, 2020 Information Evening—6pm   
Tuesday 26 February  School photographs -catch up day 
Thursday 28 February  All Schools Triathlon 
Friday   1 March   Year 7 Vaccinations 1st dose HPV and single dose dTpa 
     All School Triathlon 
     Sydney West Swimming entries due  

Week 6A 
 
Monday  4 March   Year 7, 2020 Gifted and Talented Information Evening -6pm  
Tuesday 5 March  Macquarie Zone Swimming Carnival  
Wednesday 6 March   P & C Meeting—7pm—All Welcome –AGM 
     Secondary Golf Trials 
Thursday 7 March   Macquarie Cup—Netball 
Friday   8 March   Secondary Rugby Union Trials B/G 
     Basketball Trials  

Week 7B 
 
Monday  11 March   Sydney West Swimming  
Tuesday 12 March  Macquarie Cup Touch Football –boys & girls 
Thursday  14 March   Secondary Rugby League Opens/15s Trials 
Friday   15 March   Harmony Day  
     Secondary Girls Football Trials                 
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National Driver Education is accredited by Roads & Maritime Services as a provider of Safer Driver 
Courses for Learner Drivers. 

MODULE 1 & 2 ARE CONDUCTED ON THE SAME DAY.  5HR COURSE. 

REFRESHMENTS, MORNIING TEA & LUNCH PROVIDED, 

 Learner Drivers earn 20 BONUS HOURS in their log book at the completion of the course. 

 Next Available Course dates: 

 Quakers Hill                                                               

Saturday 10th March 2019 
Tuesday 16th April 2019 (School Holidays) 
Further 2019 dates to be advised – please call 02 9853 3243 
  

Rouse Hill 

Saturday 9th March 2019 
Wednesday 17th April 2019 
Further 2019 dates to be advised – please call 02 9853 3243 
Please visit www.ndeaustralia.com.au to book a course or call 02 9853 3243. 
  

N.B. Free course for disadvantaged learner drivers 

The NSW Government is offering 1000 free places on the Safer Drivers Course each year to help 
young learner drivers from disadvantaged backgrounds and Aboriginal communities. The fee 
exemption allows those who are financially disadvantaged to benefit from the road safety outcomes 
of the Safer Drivers Course. 

http://www.ndeaustralia.com.au/
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Mr Lewis  
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Our preferred payment method is Parent Online Payment (POP).  
 
Please refer our website: www.glenwood-h.schools.nsw.edu.au and click on “make a payment” 
and then follow the prompts. 
 
This a secure payment page hosted by Westpac and linked to the school’s website to make it 
easier for you to pay for school related payments. Please refer to instructions on our website, 
facebook and Glenwood High School App. 
 
 
Please Note: This does NOT include payments for the uniform shop. Please refer to the 
Uniform Shop Flyer for details on purchasing uniforms or refer to Alinta Australia website: 
www.alintaapparel.com.au 
 
 
Parents or students who wish to pay: 
 
Cash in person at our front office, CORRECT MONEY must be placed in an envelope 
clearly detailed for processing. Receipts will not be issued immediately as processing of all cash 
payments will be done throughout the day. Receipts can be collected by your child, during recess 
or lunchtime. 
 
EFTPOS at the front office, you will receive your EFTPOS receipt at time of payment.  
The itemised receipt can be collected by your child during recess or lunchtime. 
 
Due to the financial cost of the use of the EFTPOS facility, the policy of a $10.00 minimum charge 
will remain.  
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to take payments over the phone. 
 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: If paying in person, we cannot accept any payments after 2pm daily. 
 
 

YOU  CAN MAKE SCHOOL 
PAYMENTS—FEES, EXCURSIONS, 

SUNDRIES ONLINE  
(POP) 

http://www.glenwood-h.schools.nsw.edu.au
http://www.alintaapparel.com.au
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjiu6r96qXgAhXaXn0KHRwyAkwQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.s4c.cymru%2Fen%2Fentertainment%2Fllond-ceg%2Fpage%2F889%2Frelationships%2F&psig=AOvVaw31KXAa01NEJdc_HS9ov5YE&ust=154
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http://www.facebook.com/glenwoodhighschoolnsw/

http://www.glenwood-h.schools.nsw.edu.au/

glenwood-h.schools@det.nsw.edu.au

glenwoodhighs

Glenwood High School
available on iOS and Android

http://www.youtube.com/glenwoodhighschoolnsw
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